GOVERNING BOARD MEETING
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 8TH

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE GOVERNING BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY,
APRIL 8TH, 2020 HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

OUR CHARTER SCHOOL ATTORNEY GENERAL HAS ADVISED US THAT THE GOVERNING BOARD
MEETINGS MUST BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AND GIVEN THE STATE REGULATIONS PERTAINING
TO THE CORONAVIRUS AT THIS TIME, THE MEETING WILL NOT BE ABLE TO BE HELD.



